
 TOWN OF LANGDON 

APPROVED SELECT BOARD MINUTES 

November 2nd,  2020 

7:00 Meeting called to Order by Chairman Nate Chaffee. 

The Board reviewed and accepted minutes from the October26th meeting.  

Chairman reviewed the Town Calendar 

November 2nd Select Board meeting 7 pm 

November 9th Select Board meeting 7 pm 

November16thSelect Board meeting 7 pm 

November 17th Planning Board meeting 7 pm 

 
Recognition of Visitors: 

John Revilla informed the Select Board of it’s requirements to hold and run any Public Information meetings for the 

BroadbandCommittee. These meetings will be in conjunction with the regularly scheduled Board meetings. He 

stated that the RFP’s will be back on November13th, the Board and the Broadband Committee will meet on 

November 16th to open and review them. 

Old Business: 

1.The Board discussed the set-up of the Voting room for the  November Election.  The Board also discussed providing meals for the 

Polling help. Kathy Beam will take orders for sandwiches at lunch and order pizzas for dinner. It was reported that Carolyn Urbanski 

has offered to help count ballots. 

2. The Halloween Trunk or Treat was a great success. Lou reported that he and Kathy handed out 80 bags of candy. Andrea Cheeney, 

one of the organizers thought that having it behind the Municipal Building was much safer because they did not have to worry about 

traffic and crossing roads. She hopes that they may be able to continue to hold Trunk or Treat in the same area next year. 

3. Lou reported that  the loan agreement from Mascoma Bank for the new Rescue Truck has been signed.   

4.The Board reviewed an email from Doug Beach detailing what service projects that the Fall Mountain JROTC have the choice of 

doing at the Langdon Cemeteries for Veteran’s Day preparations. 

5. The Board reviewed and accepted the resignation of Jessica Jarvis as Town Clerk and Administrative Assistant. 

New Business: 

1. The Board reviewed an email from Scott Hunter requesting to move gravel from the Pleasant Valley farm in Langdon to their 

Pomeroy Farm in Walpole. The Board is forwarding this to the Planning Board. 

2. The Board reviewed an email soliciting work on the Crane Brook Road bridge. It was discussed that the bridge has been fixed and 

the road deck will last for quite a few years more. It will also be 5 more years before we can get any funding for this. 

3. Lou reported that the dehumidifier in the Heritage room was taken and put in the Town Hall to remove moisture. It was decided that 

they will get a replacement for the Heritage room. 

4. The Board discussed the possibility of closing the Town Hall for the winter. They will have to ask the church if they are going to try 

to have their cookie swap this year . If they are not then they will close it up and turn off the water. 

  



 

7. The Board reviewed and signed Orders. 

 

8:01pm Move to Adjourn.    ( Lou, Devin) 

Respectfully submitted by Diane Collins 


